CONSIDERATION FOR BOARD COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETINGS

August 12,2010

Please consider the following dates for Committee of the Whole meetings for the
2010-11 school year. The Committee of the Whole meetings would include all
Board of Education members, Mr. Kuffel, and other administrators and faculty as
needed. These meetings could replace Curriculum and Operations Committee
Meetings for 2010-11. All meetings would be held from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. in
the Superintendent’s Office. These meetings would need to be advertised and would
be required to have minutes and comply with the Open Meetings Act.

Lunch would be provided.

[ would like to have discussion about this at the Regular August 2010 Board meeting
to determine if you'd like to try this for 2010-11 or stay as we have with the two
standing committees.

Friday, September | Friday, February Wednesday, May 4,
24,2010 18,2011 2011

So we have several options:

a. Convene no Board Committee meetings, nor Committee of the Whole unless
there is a need.

b. Convene regularly scheduled Committee Meetings (Operations &
Curriculum)

c. Convene only Committee of the Whole meetings as presented.

d. Convene both Committee of the Whole meetings and meetings of the two
Board Committees.



